informed consent We deserve
Brunswick

Dear Health and Human Services Committee,
I am in favor of LD 867, which ought to pass.

It is tyrannical to force Americans to get experimental injections that have zero
liability for its manufacturers and shareholders. If the patient ultimately bears the
financial and logistical burdens of life-altering reactions to these injections, then said
patient should retain the right to weigh the risk-benefit ratio with their doctor.

These injections are harming Americans. ER doctors and nurses all over America are
reporting an uptick in myocarditis and pericarditis, strokes, and heart attacks in
recently vaccinated children and adults.

Please protect our rights to informed consent and give these
companies more time to prove safety and efficacy.

Thank you for listening to your constituents!
Please pass this bill.

Erica Blanchard
Brunswick



